## District 91 Finance Committee April 11, 2017

The District 91 Finance Committee Workshop began at 5:00pm on April 11, 2017 in the Kelvin Grove LRC.

Members Present:

Marge Otis, Courtney Oxley-Turner, Dan Dorion,

Robert Maida, Estella Rodriguez, and Donna Gray,

Superintendent.

There was no public comment or participation.

The January 10, 2017 minutes were approved.

The members discussed topics impacting in the FY18 budget including educational technology upgrades, class size, and financial projections.

Mrs. Gray shared several option regarding technology upgrades. Her recommendation was to extend the current technology lease one more year and then upgrade in 2018, due to the uncertainty of funding. The committee will discuss this with the full Board of Education.

The committee adjourned at 6:55 pm.

Committee Chair

Date

8/8/17